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On August 29, 2018, an informative decal has been placed on all PBB control consoles. 
Decal reads: 

RESTRICTED AREA - Do Not Open This Door. Opening this door will shut off bridge power and 
will disable the auto level. Vandelande Technicians Only. Please contact the Control Room at: 

310-215-1218 if found open or if you need assistance.

This is a reminder for the TBIT Airlines and Service Providers, that in order to prevent damage or 
malfunctioning equipment, opening the control panel is prohibited. Any open or tampered 
equipment should be reported to Vanderlande and TBITEC.

For any concerns please contact Vanderlande Control Room at 
TEL: 1(310)215-1218 or TBITEC Hotline TEL: 1(310)646-9378. 




